
 
 
 Friday, February 4, 2022  
 
 
Congratulations to City Attorney Shauna 
Billingsley in our Law Department! The Franklin 
Breakfast Rotary named Shauna Rotarian of the 
Year! This award was due in part to scheduling 
virtual presenters for the weekly Club meetings 
during 2020-2021. Shauna has been a member of the 
Franklin Breakfast at Rotary Club since 2007 and 
served as President in 2012. Shauna also started the 
Dictionary Project in 2008 which provided 
dictionaries to 3rd graders in Williamson County. 
That program is still going strong. 
 
 

Welcome to our new City team members this week! 
 

  

 

Kayelee Lizabeth Zach 

 
Kayelee Young, Deputy Court Clerk  
Kayelee lives in College Grove. She enjoys watching movies, going Jeeping and spending time with her 
three pets. Her favorite sports team is Alabama because of family and being born there. Kayelee has a 
background in Criminal Justice and in her previous job performed background checks. 
 
Lizabeth Nolan, Utilities Locator, Water Management Department 
Lizabeth is originally from the Dallas/Ft. Worth area of Texas. She has a three year old, Ryleigh and one 
cat. Lizabeth enjoys hiking, camping and anything outdoors. Prior to joining the City, Lizabeth worked for 
USIC/Heath as a Utilities Locator. 



 
Zachary “Zach” Williams, GIS Specialist, IT 
Zach is originally from Canada and now lives in Dickson. He is married to wife, Julianne and they have a 
dog, Kanan and a cat, Maisie. In his free time, Zach enjoys painting, watching movies and spending time 
with family. Zach has an educational background in Geosciences and previously worked for CDE 
Lightband. 
 

Welcome to the City! 
 
Today is the last day to submit nominations for the 1st Quarter of the Employee of the Quarter 2022 
Program.  You can submit paper nominations by coming into the Human Resource Department within 
City Hall or via email by filling out the attached nomination form. 
 
As a reminder, the guidelines are as follows: 
 

• Any employee can be nominated  
• HR will accept unlimited nominations during the nomination window for each quarter 
• Nomination forms  are attached and will be available on Inside the City 
• Two employees will be selected per quarter by a committee made up of your peers!  
• Completed nomination forms can be emailed to nomination@franklintn.gov  

 
The deadline for submitting nominations for the 1st Quarter is TODAY February 4th! 
 
 
 
Here is the COVID-19 case update through the end of January:   
 
Key Changes:  
 
*Please note that the state only released data up to January 29th* 
 
Key Changes:  
 
Up       9,838 More positive cases day over day in the State of Tennessee (1,866,676 total positive cases) 
Up       1,359 More active cases day over day in the State of Tennessee (183,881 total active cases) 
Up       242 More positive cases day over day in Williamson County (58,019 total positive cases) 
Down  66 Less active cases day over day in Williamson County (5,583 total active cases ) – This is the 
first drop in active cases we have seen in approximately two months! 
Level   Williamson County share of total positive cases within Tennessee at 3.2 
Up       Percent Positive / Total Tested at 14.32% 
Level   Williamson County Sixth highest # of positive cases in Tennessee 
Up       5 New deaths in Williamson County over the last week (356 total deaths) 
 
-Williamson County Community Transmission Status (CDC):  High 
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That’s it for now. Have a great weekend. Thanks for all you do! 
Eric 
 
 
 

 
Website:  www.franklintn.gov 
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